
OGE Energy Corp.
As Oklahoma’s oldest and largest electric utility, OG&E is committed to delivering reliable 

electricity at an affordable cost and in an environmentally responsible manner. We’ve served 

our customers for more than 100 years with a history of innovation and leadership achieved by 

implementing new technologies that improve the lives of our customers.

OG&E was the first electric utility in Oklahoma to offer wind power to our customers in 2003 and, 

in 2007, dedicated our Centennial wind farm, the first wind farm to be wholly owned and operated 

by a utility. Today, Oklahoma is the fourth largest producer of wind power, and OG&E has more 

than 800 megawatts, or about 12 percent of our total generation, coming from wind.

In 2014, OG&E installed rooftop solar panels at several of our service locations to study solar and 

test batteries. By understanding how rooftop solar works, we can help our customers who are 

interested in generating some of their own power.

OG&E claimed another first with the installation of Oklahoma’s first large-scale solar farm in 2015. 

Capable of generating up to 2.5 megawatts – enough energy to power about 500 homes – the 

farm will be the power source for a community solar program planned for 2016. This pilot program 

will allow a limited number of customers to purchase up to 50 percent of their power from solar.

OG&E also has embraced the growing use of electric vehicles (EVs) by adding Nissan Leafs and 

Chevy Volts to our fleet of pool cars. These vehicles, fueled with 100 percent renewable electric 

energy from wind, help us decrease our environmental footprint through reduced emissions.

Whether it’s continued investments in renewable wind and solar power, or doing our part in 

developing EV solutions and charging technology, OG&E is on a journey to a cleaner Oklahoma.


